
 
 
14th May 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Parents’ Meetings September 2025 
 
Although we are at the end of the scholastic year, at school, preparations are already under 
way to have everything ready for the start of the new scholastic year, which for the girls will 
start on Wednesday 24th September 2025. 
 
Also, this year, the Parents’ Meetings with the Head of School, will be held before school 
actually starts. The following is the schedule of all the meetings and you are kindly asked to 
mark the details that apply to your daughter. 
 

Tuesday 16th September 2025  
Grade 1 and Grade 2 10:00am – 11:30am 
Grade 3 and Grade 4 12:00pm – 1:30pm 

  
Wednesday 17th September 2025 

Grade 5 and Grade 6 10:00am – 11:30am 
Senior 1 and Senior 2 12:00pm – 1:30pm 

 
Venue: School Hall  

 
Parents are encouraged that for these meetings they also bring with them their daughter’s 
textbooks as these can be left in their respective classes. This will surely ensure a smooth 
beginning.  During the same morning, I will also update you about another meeting during 
which you will be meeting your daughter’s teacher during school hours.  Finally, I once again 
take the opportunity to wish you and your loved ones a pleasant and restful summer. 
 
Thanks and regards, 
 

 
 
Dr.Kenneth Vella 
B.Ed (Hons), P.G. D.E.A.M, M.Ed (Educ Lead), Ph.D 
Headmaster 


